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Review Methodology Type of 
report 

Expected 
date for 
report to 
Cabinet 

Comments 

North West 
London Joint 
Overview & 
Scrutiny 
Committee 
(JHOSC) 

Joint 
Committee  

Update 
reports 
provided to 
Health & 
Social Care 
sub 
committee 
(for 
information)  

As required  The North West London (NWL) 
JHOSC met on 8 March 2023, 
hosted by Ealing Council. The 
meeting considered the Elective 
Orthopaedic Centre Consultation 
and Proposal, NWL ICS update, 
Inpatient Mental Health Bed 
Capacity across NWL, NWL 
JHOSC recommendations and 
information requests tracker, and 
NWL JHOSC work programme.  

There are regular update reports 
on the JHOSC to Harrow’s Health 
and Social Care Scrutiny Sub-
Committee so that there is a formal 
feedback loop between regional 
and local health scrutiny.  
Councillor Chetna Halai, Chair of 
the Health and Social Care 
Scrutiny Sub Committee, is 
Harrow’s member on the JHOSC. 

The five meeting dates for JHOSC 
2023-24 are currently being 
finalised. 

Customer 
Experience  

Review Report to 
Cabinet 

TBC The review group has finalised its 
chosen methodology for the 
review.  This incorporates 
engaging VCS/statutory partners, 
staff, public (online and in-person) 
and councillors and MPs. Review 
work starts in earnest from 17 April.  
It is anticipated that the review will 
report back to the Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee in June, 
although the resource 
required/scope may require an 
extension of timeframe. 



Childhood 
Immunisations 

Review Report to 
Health & 
Social Care 
sub 
committee 

TBC The Review Group met on 7 
February 2023 for a briefing on the 
key issues and progress on the 
action plan. This was also attended 
by Health leaders. Headlines were 
presented to Health & Social Care 
Sub-committee on 21 February 
2023. Comments from Members 
will feed into the detailed work for 
the review and it was agreed that a 
full report is to be brought back to 
the Health and Social Care Sub in 
June.  
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